
You’re Invited
Mon Sept 19 5:30 - 7:30 pm
Centralia Center  
220 3rd Ave S, Wis Rapids

Dinner provided

Call Incourage if you need child care 
or transportation

 
RSVP at 715-423-3863 or 
hello@incouragecf.org

“It’s about more than a building.”

The Tribune Building Project goes beyond 
residents determining the building’s end 
use. It represents inclusion, hope and 
unlimited potential – inviting everyone to 
participate, influence decision-making, and 
shape our shared future.

Join us September 19 to hear results 
from the 2016 Tribune Participation 
Survey and celebrate the impact of the 
Tribune process.
 
Madeleine Beaubien Taylor, PhD, survey 
designer and CEO of Network Impact, 
will share key findings from the survey. 
Residents will have the opportunity to offer 
their experiences and discuss the results. 
All are welcome, whether you have 
participated in Tribune meetings prior or if 
this will be your first. 


